From:

Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 8:26 PM
To: Patty Kondub

Cc: DOT Environmental Planning
Subject: Re: Cribari Bridge in Westport

Dear DOT- as my sister wrote - | agree. Please keep the bridge in its current configuration. We do not need double lanes
- no eminent domain for Bridge Street residents- please look at what you did to homeowners when you moved them out
by eminent domain for 195. This is a great bridge and we want Saugatuck to keep its charm.

Sincerely, Nancy Kondub- Harris

Sent from my iPhone

>0nJun 21, 2016, at 6:38 PM, Patty Kondub < > wrote:

>

>To Whom It May Concern in DOT:

>

> Please do not enlarge or update the bridge.

>

> | grew up on Oak Ridge Park (off Imperial Avenue which turns R onto Bridge Street) for 42 years and the past 10 years |
have lived on the other side of the bridge at Riverside Ave Unit in Westport.

>

> This part of Westport is BUSY as it is, and improving it to carry big trucks or more lanes will lead to more congestion.
>

> Thank you for listening to my request and | will thank you even more if you keep the bridge "as is".

>

> Patty Kondub

>



